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Dane Gangat <danegangat@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 29, 2023 at 1:54 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Greetings of Fortitude, Excellence, and Uprightness!

We are Fourth Year Medical Biology students from the Far Eastern University-Manila planning to conduct fieldwork
in Mount Halcon located in the municipality of Baco for the fulfillment of our undergraduate thesis entitled “Diversity
of the fruticose lichen Usnea collected in Baco and Puerto Galera, Oriental Mindoro, Luzon,

Philippines”. Additionally, we would appreciate your guidance on the specific requirements and preparations
necessary to ensure the successful execution of the proposed fieldwork.

To ensure the fieldwork proceeds smoothly and accordingly, we kindly request your assistance in clarifying the
requirements that need to be fulfilled in order for us to be granted a permit to collect samples for our thesis.

If you have any inquiries or require further information from our group, please do not hesitate to contact us through
this email address: 2020039591 @feu.edu.ph / danegangat@gmail.com

Thank you for your time and consideration. We are hoping for your kind response.

With warm regards,

Raphael Andrei R. Burgos
Danielle C. Gangat
Christian Russell B. Perez
Josh Christann F. Tabajonda
Laurence L. Vicencio
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